
November 5, 2014 
 
The Portage Township Planning Commission November 5, 2014 meeting was called to order by 
acting chairperson Ted Soldan at 7:05 PM.  Present were Ted, Dean Latandresse, Melanie Kuber 
Watkins, Dave Rulison, and Peggy Anderson.  Guests Pat Coleman and Bruce Petersen were also 
present. 
 
Acting chair Soldan turned the meeting over to Pat Coleman, so the commission could continue 
working through the master plan. 
 
The commission began with section 5.1 signs, and got through the rest of the document.  Pat 
Coleman said he'd send each commission member an updated zoning ordinance document 
prior to the next meeting, which will be Wednesday, December 3 at 7:00 at the township office. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at approximately 9:25 pm by Dean, seconded by Dave, and 
passed.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Ted Soldan, Secretary 


